
 

 

21st December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
As we approach the festive season, I am delighted to share the success of this half term at our school. It 
has been a period of remarkable achievements and positive developments for our students. 
 
Throughout the term, we've witnessed hundreds of students receiving well-deserved rewards and badges 
for embodying our core values of working hard, being kind, and taking responsibility. These values have 
been the cornerstone of our students' accomplishments, and we are immensely proud of their dedication. 
 
Our school community has logged thousands of hours in extracurricular activities, ranging from sports clubs 
to revision and homework, showcasing the commitment of both students and staff to a well-rounded 
education.  The highlight of the term was undoubtedly the spectacular school production of Peter Pan, a 
testament to the talent and collaboration within our school.  Well done and thank you to all those involved.  
 
As we approach the festive season, we want to express our gratitude for the continued support of parents 
and carers.  Please remember that students are expected to return to school on January 9th, and we 
appreciate your assistance in taking responsibility for ensuring their uniform, attendance and punctuality is 
of a high standard.  
 
Please note the following in preparation for a positive start in January: 

- Leggings and hoodies are not permitted (blazers must be worn) 
- Students should bring their charged iPads with them every day 
- The whole school lines up at 08:40 each morning, an important part of our school day to give key 

messages and ensure standards and expectations are met. Please can you ensure students are at 
school ready for the start of line up.  

 
Following our school information evenings, each year group will receive a letter home in the new year with 
relevant information and key dates for 2024. 
 
On behalf of the entire school, I want to wish you and your family a safe and restful Christmas break and a 
happy new year. 
 
Thank you for being part of our school community. 
 
 
Best wishes 
 

R Brindley 
 
R Brindley 
Head of School 


